
Learning Journal    22.5.14 

We started this week with a fantastic trip to Holy island where we watched 

seals, birds and wildlife and did some lovely crafts. The sun shone all day, and 

despite the cold wind we all had a great time. There were quite a few children 

asleep on the bus coming home as we walked a long way and enjoyed lots of 

fresh air.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Lookout. We watched seals from the      

top through a telescope. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We made birds and seals and underwater port holes in our craft sessions. 



 

 

 

 

 

In the hide we watched swallows, pigeons, swans, ducks and sparrows. We 

played bird bingo and did a quiz. It was lovely. 

 

And we had a fantastic picnic and a play on the grass in the sunshine. 

 

Other excitement this week includes our butterflies hatching out of their 

cocoons. 



Mrs Swinbank’s kittens also came for a visit to our class with their Mum 

Georgie. We had cuddles and watched them learning to walk and play. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

We have found out all sorts about baby 

animals and how they are born, grow and 

feed. We have learned to be gentle and 

kind to all creatures and that everything 

creature God made is important and 

special. What a wonderful week! 

Our half term holiday is next week. Hope 

the sun shines and you all have a lovely 

time with your families. We start school 

again on Monday 2nd June.  


